
Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild 
Day Meeting 

August 10, 2006 
 
 
Vice President Doreen Thornton called the meeting to order.  Mary Graham 
made a motion to approve the minutes as printed and Martha seconded.  
 
Publicity — Robin Meyer: Wes Tallon, Douglas County Communications and 
Community Relations Director, contacted Denise to see if the Cherokee Rose 
Quilt Guild would be interested in participating in the September monthly 
exhibit at the Courthouse. The theme is “A Stitch in Time.” We agreed to 
participate as a guild. Items due to him on August 21st so there was no time to 
bring this to the night group. They will be contacted by phone and email. Call or 
email Robin to let her know what items you may be willing to share. 
 
Programs — Barbara: Today’s meeting will be a field trip to Patrick’s and the 
new quilt shop in Conyers and lunch at the Blue Willow Inn. The August night 
meeting will be a Christmas in August program presented by the new owner of 
Tiny Stitches. She will have kits available for purchase. The September day 
meeting will be a Fractured Bargello quilt taught by Joany Orsi. If you have a 9 
or 10-degree circle wedge, please let Patty Howell know. This will be used for 
the spiral tree skirt at the October day meeting.  
 
Doreen congratulated those members with August birthdays. 
 
Applications for the Georgia Quilt Council fall convention were made available. 
 
Dina said that she would not be available for Pioneer Days. Carolyn agreed that 
she and Ann Groves would provide leadership for that event. 
 
Membership — Denise: 21 members and 1 visitor present. Primary colors fat 
quarter lottery won by Terre Cline. September fat quarters will be stripes. Door 
prizes. 
 
After Show and Tell, the meeting was adjourned for the field trip. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sandra Wilson 


